
Wednesday 17th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to announce that the Travelling Book Fair is returning, so you can start stocking up for

those summer reads!

Once again there will be a special 3 books for the price of 2 on some of the titles (the cheapest one

free).

The book fair will run in the Atrium from 22/04/24 - 26/04/24.

We will still take cash but there are also Cashless Payment Options:

● by scanning the QR code (internet permitting!) which will be on display at the fair. Scan the

code on your phone to easily access the Book Fair’s parent pay website. Once your payment has

gone through, you will be issued with a 7 digit code to give to the cashier in the Atrium.

● by purchasing gift vouchers: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/gift-vouchers

There is something for every pocket at the book fair. We are mindful of the rise in the cost of living and

approximately 30% of titles are under £5.

Remember, once we make over £300 in sales, the school gets a percentage of the profits to spend on

books for the school.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Teresa Dempsey,

Reading Lead

Year 3 & 4 Phase Team Leader

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/gift-vouchers







